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Upcoming 1B: One-Week EHT Reminder 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

The February 2 deadline for Empty Homes Tax property status declarations is fast 
approaching and we'll be issuing an Information Bulletin on Tuesday, January 26 (tomorrow) 
as a one-week reminder to residential property owners to declare by the deadline, and to 
provide an update on declaration statistics. As of this morning (January 25), 84% of property 
owners had made their declaration, which is an increase from the 82% who had declared by 
the same date last year. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
604.873. 7666 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, 
Squamish, and Tsleil-Waututh peoples. 




